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The Cat Fanciers’ Association, Inc.
2015 BREED COUNCIL POLL

SPHYNX

Breed Council Secretary: Cyndee Gause – Newnan, GA
Total Members: 11
Ballots Received: 4

1. PROPOSED: That CFA increase the requirement for registration of a Sphynx cat or kitten in
CFA from another registering association via certified pedigree from three (3) to five (5)
generations and that those five (5) generations contain only Sphynx and currently-allowed
Sphynx outcrosses.

RATIONALE: Other registering bodies allow for additional outcrosses which are not
desirable in our pedigrees. As an example, certain breeds such as the Bambino and Levkoy,
which used Sphynx and Munchkin or Scottish Fold (respectively) in development of their
breeds, should not appear in a five-generation Sphynx pedigree. Requiring a five-generation
certified pedigree is needed to protect the integrity of our Sphynx gene pool.

YES: 4 NO: 0 ABSTAIN: 0

REGISTRATION ISSUE (passes)
Votes: 4

> 50% of Voting: 3


